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The new technologies division of the Formentera Council wishes to call attention to the recent
purchase that will allow for the local small claims court to offer remote videoconferencing so
islanders can take part in legal proceedings from their home. A similar system had fallen into
disrepair after nine years of service.

  

Funding for the new, €3,188 system was provided by the Formentera Council. In November the
Justice of the Peace—or Jutjat de la Pau—moved into new offices, at carrer Pla de Rei (120).

  

May 22, 2019
Àrea de Comunicació
Formentera Council

  

 1 / 1


